
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

PE Days: 

Monday & Wednesday 

Parent’s Evening 

20th March 2024 

 

Home Activity 

Please continue to read every night with your 
child to build up fluency. 

Thank you!  

Hello! 

This week we have been reading “Dinosaur Roar” by Henrietta Stickland. We took part in a 

Dinosaur egg hunt outside, when we found the egg we had to open it and read the word 

inside. We also enjoyed using the bikes outside to go on another scavenger hunt to find the 

Dinosaur clues, we then had to choose between the correct picture to match what we had 

read. This week was also World Book Day! We came to school dressed as characters or in our 

pyjamas. We read lots of books and shared our favourite stories from home. We ended the 

week with a Tea Party for everybody who had read every night at home this week! 


